NOVEMBER 2024

TOP NPAA members Tina Faulkner and Joe Popp
“Nights of the Round Table” at the 50th Anniversary
Exhibition opening reception

CENTER LEFT NPAA members Joyce Perowicz and her
husband Paul, Sue Hagle and Steve and Stephanie Wood
CENTER RIGHT NPAA members Deb Sementelli and
Dorothy Kloss pondering 50 years of the NPAA

BOTTOM Dave Comstock and daughter Chris

IN TODAY’S NEWSLETTER

- Founding Members Reflections
-WIJET 24 TV Coverage of NPAA

- City Gallery NPAA Holiday Show
- Anniversary Exhibition Pics

- St. Mary’s Holiday Open House

- NPAA Member News




1974 - 2024

REFLEC [TTONS

In commemoration of the NPAA’s 50th Anniversary Exhibition at Mercyhurst University’s Cummings Gallery,
John Vanco, Mary Rosiak, and Dan Burke open the evening by speaking about and reflecting on
the original inspirations and motivations that led to the origin of the NPAA in 1974. Their
observations and recollections helped to capture the spirit of that initial group of seven
Founding Members. Little did they know that those “living room discussions” would
culminate in a night fifty years later where we would all gather to celebrate the
golden anniversary of the Northwestern Pennsylvania Artists Association.
Looking forward to the next fifty years and the centennial
celebration of the NPAA in the year 2074.
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VEMBER 2024

November 22, 2024 - January 11, 2025

NPAA Holiday Show will be held at
City Gallery

1503 State Street Erie, PA.

Intake:

Tuesday, November 19,2024
between 11 -3

Wednesday, November 20,2024
between2-5

There will be a Patrons night on November
21, 2024 - for City Gallery Supporters

Opening:

Gallery Night/ NPAA Holiday Party
December 13, 2024

Details:

The entrance fee for this exhibit is
$10.00 per entry. It is to be used to
offset the Gallery rental.

You may enter 2 pieces due to Gallery
space. The exhibit will be hung Salon

style.

Please submit contact information, title,
medium, size, price and image

to Marsha Cisek at cisek803@aol.com

by November 15, 2024.

Checks will be made out to the individual
artist the week after the show.

If your work is sold it will be removed
from the walls after Gallery night. You
may replace it with another piece - but
please let Marsha know what piece you
are replacing it with.

We would love to keep the Gallery full of

artand offer members another
opportunity to sell.

Pickup of Artwork:

Tuesday, January 14, 2025 11- 3
Wednesday, January 15,2025 2 - 5

Conditions and Instructions:

Work must be framed, wired, labeled and
ready to hang. Work with saw tooth
hangers will not be accepted. All work
must be original, clean and pose no
hazard.

Due to space we need to restrict the
size of the pieces entered to no larger
than

36" X 36"

Work must fit through standard doors;
may be assembled once inside.
Three- D work is accepted. Pedestals
are available.

Care:

Reasonable care will be taken with all
submitted work. NPAA will not be
responsible for loss, damage, or theft of
any work.

Contact:

Marsha Cisek:
cisek803@aol.com; 814-397-
9837

Greg Zbach;

gregzb @verizon.net; 814-
790-9117
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THE STUDIO AT ST. MARY'S - SPACE TO CREATE
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Members of the fiber Guild: Carol Comstock, Sandy Shellenberger, and Deb
Berkebile to display their work in the Fiber space.

Glass artist Barb Yerace. Plus Deb Sementelli, Chuck Benson, Barb Hauck, 23
Studios, and more!
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The Studios af Saint Mary’s
invite you to celebrate the
holidays with us.

Saturday, December 7th
1Tam - 3pm

310 East 9th Street
Erie, PA

Meet the arfists,
and see the studios.

Light refreshments.
Plenty of free parking
behind the school.
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NEWS

New members review and vote is Thursday, December 5th at 6pm
This meeting will be held at Collegiate Academy. 2825 State Street.
Enter through the doors on State Street by 29th Street.

This is Tara Shannon’s classroom, room 10.

Straight down the hall on the left.

NEW WEBSITE. Always looking for new work (images)

that we can feature on the Home page on both the slide show and the
Gallery. Send hi-res images (approx. 2M each) to Jack Stone at
sjconnects@gmail.com . . . or questions if you’re not sure.

Also we're willing to help any member who would like to

update or create their portfolio page

Open board meeting via Zoom Tuesday, November 19th at 5:30pm
Zoom link in your email

Looking ahead. New board members...desperately needed...won't
you just give a little bit of your time and talent. PLEASE :

p/ead
n,
emoj; 9

ES




